
Todd Stamm

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Todd Stamm
Tuesday, July 28,2015 9:L6 AM
'Mark E. Scheibmeir'
FW: MADELA Rezone

Importance:

Forwarding as requested

From : olson,carol@comcast. net Imailto :olson.carol@comcast. net]
Sent: Monday, July 27,2015 6:37 AM
To: olson,carol@comcast. net; Todd Stamm
Subject: IBULK] MADELA Rezone
Impoftance: Low

Good morning Mr Stamm,

I'm sorry I was not able to attend the hearing of July 20th because I was out of town. I understand the City is
inquiring if the Banomi parcel is wanting to be included in the MADELA Rezone and YES, we do want to be
included in the rezone.

If you have further questions of us please feel do not hesitste to email me.

Thank you.

Carol olson

Sent from XFINITY Connect Mobile App

Low
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Todd Stamm

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Todd Stamm
Monday, July 27,20L5 3:L2 PM
'Mark E. Scheibmeir'
Medela Rezone

Mark,

l'm not sure of your preferred protocol so l'll ask by email to make record of the inquiry. This morning I received an
email from a party purporting to speak for the Banomí parcel ownership. lt includes added info about their position re
this parcel. lt was addressed to me, not you as Examiner. Do you want me to forward it so you can decide whether to
consider it, or simply withhold it as 'too late.'

ToddzSta¿n¿ra
Principal Planner
Olympia Community Planning and Development Depaftment
601 Fourth Avenue East; Box 1967
Olympia, WA 98507
(360) 753-8597; Fax 753-8087
tstamm@ci.olympia.wa.us

Note: Thß message and any reply may be subject to public disclosure.

1

Exhibit 40




